
Cokeville Elementary 2022

Principal's Message

Never eat more than you can lift.
-- Miss Piggy

Upcoming events
12/21 Christmas Play
12/22 Release at 3:00
12/23 - 1/2 Christmas Break
1/3/23 School Resumes
1/12 AR points due

Christmas Play Costumes
"T'was one crazy night 
before Christmas" is the 
title of our play this year.
1st grade - 5th grade will 
need to be dressed in 
Christmas Eve clothes. 
Something comfortable 
such as pajamas or  
sweats will work. 

MEMORIES ON BACK

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Hi,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  I hope you received our Infinite 
Campus notification about your child’s academic success.  We knew our 
students had significantly grown last year and previously celebrated this success 
with your child and teacher at the beginning of the year.  We didn’t, however, 
realize that Cokeville Elementary School was the fastest academically growing 
school as measured by WYTOPP in the entire state of Wyoming!!  
Congratulations Cokeville students, teachers, and parents!!!  Please take a 
minute and thank your child for their hard work and dedication in growing in all 
areas.
As you were aware author Gary Hogg came and spent the day with Cokeville 
Elementary students.  It was fun to have a published author working with your 
students.  We were also excited to be able to host a parent night to create an 
opportunity for you to spend time with Mr. Hogg and your child focused on 
literacy.  We had a great attendance, thank you to those of you who were able to 
attend.  As Mr. Hogg reminded us, thank you for taking time to celebrate your 
students as authors.  
As always, thank you for reminding your child to read at home and work on their 
math facts.  You make a huge difference related to encouraging your child to 
grow as readers and mathematicians.  These are foundational principles for your 
child’s growth and learning.  I hope you have a wonderful holiday season.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal  



3rd Grade with 

Author Gary Hogg
2nd Grade with Author Gary Hogg

         ON TOP OF BIG HILL!
Students listen to encouragement 
from Mr. Dietz after hiking to the 

top and enjoying smores 
at the bottom. 

6th Grade Band and Kindergarten 
at Veteran's Day program


